
October 15, 2024 Springfield Historical Society Minutes 

 

The October 15, 2024 historical society mee@ng took place at the home of Jim Bednar and was 
called to order at 4:40 p.m.. Board Members present were Angela Mac Creighton, Gregory 
Bruss, Pixie Hill and Jim Bednar. 

The first order of business was to approve the mee@ng minutes from the September
 Mee@ng. Gregory made a mo@on to accept the minutes as presented and it was 
seconded by Jim Bednar.  They were approved unanimously. 

Angela MacCreighton presented the Treasurer’s Report.  Currently in all of the accounts there is 
$56,129.11.  No major expenditures are expected for the next while. 

Discussion followed regarding the upcoming events.  7 Veterans residing in Springfield are to be 
filmed on Saturday, Oct. 26.  Jim Bednar and Don Hill will be assis@ng Theresa Chamberland, the 
film maker. 

There will be an ad in the Shopper for the upcoming Sip-A-Soup Luncheon and Puzzle Swap on 
Nov. 9.  Saturday, Dec. 7 will be the Holiday Cra[ Fair and Jim’s Christmas arrangements. 

Jim will con@nue to work on the guide book for the brick project over the winter.  The walkway 
and pa@o look fantas@c.  A nice finishing touch to the “Raise the Barn Project”. 

The remaining @me was spent discussing the closing of the museum.  The air condi@oner has 
been removed.  Pixie will bring in the wooden sign.  Curtains will be closed and no mouse traps 
will be set.  Todd Longley said he would set up staging so the cupola of the shed can be stained, 
but weather condi@ons are changing so that may not happen un@l the spring. 

The mee@ng adjourned at 5:30 p.m.. 

The November Mee@ng will be held at 4:40 p.m., Nov. 12th at the home of Jim Bednar. 

Respec`ully submiaed, 

Pixie Hill, Secretary  


